
Dear Residents 
It’s time to bring everyone up to date about the progress with our Parish Neighbourhood Plan.  
This is a reminder for you to come to the Village Hall, Ingleby Cross this Friday, 24th February, at 7.30pm.

Please Note: This is not a drop-In session like the one in July. It starts at 7.30pm prompt and there will be plenty of 
opportunity to ask questions. 

There will be presentations: 
• The results of the Housing Survey 

• Sites and the assessment process 

• Proposals for new housing – including self-build 

• Amenities lost to the community and Village Demographics 

• Where we are now on the Neighbourhood Plan  journey 

We hope to see many of you there. 

Kind regards 

Hazel 
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